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QORIA REACHES $100 MILLION ARR

Qoria is pleased to announce a major milestone with the Company achieving $100 Million of
Annual Recurring Revenue (ARR) as at July 31, 2023.

“Achieving $100 Million of ARR is a sensational achievement for our group and reflects the
drive and passion of our remarkable global team. We’ve added $50 Million in ARR organically
and are demonstrably a global force in online safety & student wellbeing.” Tim Levy Managing
Director.

It is noted that July is seasonally a strong sales month in K-12 and typically the strongest in the
September quarter.



Authorised for release by the Qoria Board.

For more information, please contact:

Tim Levy
Managing Director
tim.levy@qoria.com +61 413 563 333

Simon Hinsley
Executive Director, NWR Communications
simon@nwrcommunications.com.au +61 401 809 653

Reporting Notes

Unless otherwise stated reported numbers are unaudited and in AUD. Reported ARR is
determined in AUD and is subject to foreign exchange movements. The majority of group
revenue is in USD and GBP. Rates applied in this report are 0.653 and 0.515 respectively.

About Qoria

Qoria is the only truly global provider of digital safety and student wellbeing solutions. Qoria's
innovative integrated suite of best-in-class tools supports the needs of both schools and
parents and enables a unique collaboration between them. Australian based and ASX-listed,
Qoria's innovations are rapidly being adopted by school communities globally.
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